
 

 

 

 

July 10th, 2025 

 

Vistancia Caribe Residences 
 

First and foremost, we would like to thank you for your patience and continued support 

throughout this process. We fully understand the impatience of your clients—and your own—

and we want to assure you that we are diligently working to finalize the key steps that will 

provide clear answers to everyone’s expectations. 

 

We have great news: our next official communication is scheduled for Monday, July 14, 2025, 

and it will mark a true turning point in this project. This announcement will be like a breath of 

fresh air for you, your clients, and for all of us. It will finally bring the much-anticipated clarity 

regarding everything that has been done so far, as well as the solutions put in place to ensure 

the continuation of the Vistancia Caribe Residences project. You will then understand all the 

concrete details: where we currently stand, what will happen in the coming days, and—most 

importantly—the solutions adopted to address everyone’s concerns. 

 

This update will be comprehensive and transparent, and we are confident that it will answer 

all your questions, as well as those of your clients. It will also pave the way for the next steps, 

with clear actions and concrete commitments. 

 

In the meantime, we simply ask for a little more patience—just three more days. We know 

this may feel like a long wait, but rest assured, it will be worth it. On Monday, everything will 

become clear, and you will have all the necessary information in hand to reassure your clients 

and move forward with confidence. 

 

We count on you to share this message with your clients and encourage them to wait just a 

little longer until Monday. Together, we are approaching this final step, and we sincerely thank 

you for your professionalism and commitment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Transition Team 

Vistancia Constructora 

 


